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FY 2020-2021 CDBG/HOME APPLICANT QUESTIONS AND RESPONSES 
 

 
Name of 
Organization:  

Yolo Community Care Continuum 
 

 
Project Title:  Farmhouse 

 
 

Your Name: (in case we 
need clarification)   

Michele Kellogg 
 

 
Responses are due: NO LATER THAN MARCH 9th at 5:00pm. The responses must be submitted as 
a Word document via e-mail using the format below. The responses should include both the 
Question and Answer.  Email should be addressed to Mary Rice at mrice@cityofdavis.org .  
 
Do Not Mail Your Responses.   
 
1.  How did YCCC determine the costs for the project? 
 
We use Yolo Pumping Service for our septic system and they gave me some rough numbers.  I 

then looked on line for similar projects and cross checked the numbers and averaged the two. 
 
 
2.   Have you been working with Yolo County Environmental Health on the septic system issues? 

Have you been cited by YCEH for any issues? 
 
No we have not consulted with them on this issue yet.  No we have not been cited luckily for any 
issues. 
 
 
3.   The application states that the Farmhouse serves 10 people at a time and you are projecting 

that this grant will cover service/bed nights for an entire year. How many of those 10 people 
were residents of Davis prior to their arrival at the Farmhouse? 

 
Yes.  All of our clients are residents at the Farmhouse and reside and sleep there the entire year.  

9 of the individuals were City of Davis residents before admission and all 10 have relatives 
who are Yolo County residents. 

 
 
4. Provide a budget narrative describing activities and/or details of expenses in budget.  
      
The Executive Director oversees the project. The Architect and Engineer are needed to draw up plans 
for the project.  The fees and permits will be paid to the County.  The other costs are for the materials 
and labor needed to complete the project.  The other is for a 10% contingency in case of cost overrun.  
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